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June 16, 2022

Jessica Fett, Mitch Krysa
Independence Power and Light
17221 E. 23rd St. South
Independence, MO 64051

Re: Substation E and Substation N:  Primary Construction Recommendation of Award

Dear Jessica and Mitch,

Proposals for primary construction for the above referenced projects were opened by IPL on Tuesday, 
May 24, 2022. 

We recommend that IPL accept the proposal for primary construction provided by Capital Electric Line 
Builders, Inc.  Capital Electric was the low bid, most-responsive bid, and took no exceptions to the City’s 
work scope and terms and conditions.

Please contact me if you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,

Mark T. Olson, PE

MTO/eb

c:  Mr. Joe Tierney


